
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PKOVIDENCE I'l^lARONS 
If 
Department of Environmental Management 
OIL POLLUTION/UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK PROGRAM 
291 Promenade Street 
Providence. RL 02908 - 5767 

August 31, 1992 

Piero Maggiacomo 
100 Bosworth Street 
c/o Bosworth Associate 
Providence, RI 
Re: 100 Bosworth Street 

Providence, RI LS—2836 
Dear Mr. Maggiacomo: 

This i s in response to a request made by Triangle 
Engineering, dated 21 August 1992, for a variance from the 
underground storage tank closure requirements. 

The following needs to be submitted before we w i l l consider 
this variance request: 

1. A signed closure application (attached) with the 
appropriate fee must be submitted to DEM/Office of 
Business Affairs/ 22 Hayes Street, Providence, RI. 

2. A s i t e plan, showing the location of the tank relative 
to other f a c i l i t i e s considered to be impediments to 
removal. This plan should also indicate the direction 
of groundwater flow, and the location of referenced 
monitoring wells. 

3. A proposed monitoring schedule for the monitoring 
wells, including the proposed analytical method for 
detecting contaminants in water and s o i l . 

4. Further investigatory and remedial work shall be 
addressed in forthcoming Notice of Violation and 
Order. 



Please contact me i f you have any questions regarding this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

David Sheldon 
Senior Engineer 

xc: J . Fester 
P. Sullivan 
M. DelRossi 
M. Cappelli 


